
We are delighted to announce that our 2022 Family Project will be returning face-to-face this Summer. 

We have some really exciting ideas that we'd love to share with you and please know that you DO NOT 

have to believe you are a born singer or dancer - we just want you to bring yourself to the Project. 

 

Please join us on Wednesday 11th May at 10am at our first relaxed, no-pressure session, where we will 

share some thoughts and would love to hear yours. Sessions will be at Riverside SPC, but families from all 

three sites are very warmly welcomed. 

 

Starting: Wednesday 11th May 2022 

Time: 10am - 12pm 

Weekly dates: May 11th, 18th, 25th, June 8th, 15th, 22nd, 29th, July 6th 

Performance: Wednesday 13th July 2022 

Venue: Riverside SPC, Main Road, Orpington, BR5 3HS 

 

Please complete the expression of interest form below, by Friday 29th April, and return to Chantal Cook, 

Head of Expressive Arts, via contact books. Thank you  

I/we (name/s)  _____________________________________ would like to take part in the Family Project 2022.   

My child ____________________________________ is in  _______________________________(class).  

My contact number is ______________________________________________ 

My email address is ________________________________________________ 


